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Your Proposal for the 105th NCSS Annual Conference

You don't often get email from kmata@ncss.org. Learn why this is important

because democracy depends on it 2 o 2 5

Dear Megan:

We are pleased to inform you that your Session proposal #1162, Who Drew These Lines Anyway?: Gerrymandering in an Undemocratic Republic, for presentation consideration at the 105th NCSS Annual Conference in Washington, DC has been
accepted! Congratulations on this accomplishment. To ensure the highest quality sessions are presented, your submission underwent a blind review (without revealing authorship), multi-step process, plus two additional reviews by up to six peer
reviewers, who gave you high marks and identified your session as among the best.

Sessions at the 105th NCSS Annual Conference will be held on Friday, December 5, and Saturday, December 6, in 55-minute time slots. We are excited to invite you to be a part of the Washington, DC Conference program.

Scheduling information will be sent to you in late July. You can express a preference on which day we schedule your session. Please fill out the 2025 NCSS Conference Schedule Preference by June 30, 2025. We will do our best to accommodate
your request.

An invoice, if applicable, for your requested audio-visual equipment, None required, will be sent once the conference schedule is finalized. If you wish to have equipment added or removed, the AV Change Form will allow you to make your intentions
known to the NCSS Professional Learning Department. All payments for AV equipment need to be made by October 1, 2025, to avoid not having proper AV equipment to present.

As the lead presenter for your session, you are responsible for ensuring that all individuals involved are aware that your proposal has been accepted. Please also make sure you and any co-presenters register for the conference by the pre-registration
deadline of November 15, 2025. Registration is now open at www.socialstudies.org/conference. Presenters may register online at a discounted rate by entering the promo code pr1693 on the personal information page when registering.

Register by July 4 to receive a special early bird rate of $350 for NCSS members/$450 for NCSS non-members. Prices will increase after this date, discounted from the individual attendee rates.
Finally, allow us to congratulate you again for having your proposal accepted! We cannot wait to see you share knowledge and create inspiring moments for your colleagues.
We look forward to seeing you in Washington, DC this December!

NCSS Conference Planning Committee




